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Northeast Bank Donates to Hunger Program:   
Committed to Helping Feed Maine’s Hungry 

  
Lewiston, MAINE (September 27, 2010) – As part of its commitment to social responsibility and 
concern for its community, Northeast Bank has donated $1,500 to the Mid Coast Hunger 
Prevention Program.  
 
Northeast Bank will support Maine’s hungry by sponsoring the Mid Coast Hunger Prevention 
Program’s 3rd Annual Auction fundraiser which will take place November 20th at The Knights of 
Columbus Hall in Brunswick, from 5pm-8pm.  
 
“Not only has Northeast Bank supported us financially but many of their employees volunteer 
for us at special events like this. They truly help us provide food for today and hope for 
tomorrow. It is groups like this that make our community such a great place to live for all.” said 
Cyndy Carney, Executive Director of Mid Coast Hunger Prevention Program. 
 
Mid Coast Hunger Prevention Program is a non-profit United Way agency in Brunswick, Maine 
that is dedicated to assisting local hungry families. MCHPP offers on-site meals, food to prepare 
meals at home, and educational programs that empower and assist others to become more self-
sufficient.  
 
 
About Northeast Bank 
Northeast Bank, a leader in delivering one-stop shopping for financial services, is headquartered in 
Lewiston, Maine and is a wholly-owned subsidiary of Northeast Bancorp (NASDAQ:  NBN). The 
Company has approximately $622 million in assets as of June 30, 2010  and operates 23 retail outlets, 
including 10 bank branches, 12 insurance offices and 3 financial centers serving the financial needs of 
western, central, mid-coastal and southern Maine, as well as seacoast New Hampshire. Information 
regarding Northeast Bank can be found on its website at www.northeastbank.com or by contacting  1-
800-284-5989. Join NEB on Facebook  Join the NEB group on LinkedIn  Follow NEB on Twitter: 
@northeast_bank  Check out the NEB YouTube Channel 
 
 

### 
As the instances of hunger continue to grow in our state, it has become increasingly important that organizations 
step up to help 
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